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29 October 2020 

Paul O’Sullivan, Chairman 
ANZ 

 

By Email:  renee.ribot@anz.com; renee.ribot-de-bresac@anz.com 
 
Dear Mr O’Sullivan 

Re:  Emissions, Reductions & Targets – A Condition of Loans to Farmers 

On behalf of a proud and strong agricultural industry in Queensland and our members, I seek an urgent 
meeting with you on the above matter. 

ANZ’s protestations laid out in The Australian and elsewhere on 29 October 2020 have horrified and 
angered an industry which cares so incredibly strongly for environment and landscapes.   

We would welcome the chance to tell our story directly to you and seek a reset that can not only 
support better environmental outcomes, but better social, biodiversity and economic outcomes for 
our regions, communities, industry and landscapes. 

Yours sincerely          

 

Georgie Somerset 
General President 

 

AgForce Queensland Farmers Limited 
ABN  57 611 736 700 

 
Second Floor, 110 Mary Street, Brisbane, Qld, 4000 
PO Box 13186, North Bank Plaza, cnr Ann & George Sts, Brisbane  Qld  4003 
 
Ph: (07) 3236 3100 
Fax: (07) 3236 3077 
Email: agforce@agforceqld.org.au  

Web: www.agforceqld.org.au 
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